Class of 2025—Important Senior Picture Information

Senior photos will be July 9-10 in the auditorium lobby at KCHS.
You will receive an appointment via email from Big Orange Professional Photography (BOPP) in June.

Last make-up date will be September 27 during the afternoon/evening.
Appointments will be made by students after school starts. It is strongly recommended that you go to one of
the summer dates so that you still have an opportunity for retakes if something goes wrong with the first round.

42 Sitting fee is $35 and payable on the day photos are taken (checks to BOPP, credit/debit cards and

Venmo also available). If you do have retakes, there is an additional sitting fee of $35, unless there was a
printing or photographer error or you just want a yearbook only photo.

Grooming: In order for the formal portrait to be used in the yearbook, school guidelines for grooming

must be observed. Guys, please make sure that your hair is not in your eyes, that you are clean shaven
and no ear piercings. Guys and girls, no nose piercings and you may want to bring a friend or family
member to help with hair, etc. Also, due to time constraints, the photos that are printed in the yearbook are not
retouched. Girls, tan lines are especially obvious, so you may want to take care of that prior to your photo.

5 You MUST have the formal portrait made with the school photographer to be included in the yearbook.

42 There are four photo settings: formal, indoor casual, outdoor, and cap & gown. You may bring two changes

LS

of clothing and any props you choose (e.g., guitar, football, etc.) for the indoor casual and outdoor settings.
The tux & drape and the cap, gown, and National Honor Society stole (if applicable) are provided by the
photography company. Gender specific formal attire must be worn for the yearbook portrait. Please ask
for the stole if you are in NHS.

Proofs: Except for cap & gown, proofs are delivered via email (before the last retake) and in late September.
There will be a deadline for orders listed on the top of the proof page. but you can order beyond that date if
you pay a late fee. Senior portrait packages start at $100; individual items may be ordered for less. | have
investigated pricing at various school photography companies; BOPP is quite reasonable. Cap & gown proofs
will be delivered around March.

Check out the BOPP website to see samples. boppspot.com

Contact Information

BOPP renee@boppspot.com 865-671-7427
Contact them with questions about appointment times, etc.

Mr. Mike Spooner mike.spooner@knoxvillecatholic.com Contact me if your
questions relate to yearbook requirements.
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